
Americans with Disabilities Act Statement

The Village of Golf is committed to providing accessibility to and usability of its web
site, VillageofGolf.org, for all people with disabilities.

Please be aware that our efforts are ongoing. If, at any time, you have specific questions or
concerns about the accessibility of any particular web page on VillageofGolf.org, please contact
us at dlynn [at] villageofgolf.org. If you encounter an accessibility issue, please be sure to
specify the web page in your email, and we will make all reasonable efforts to make that page
accessible for you.

https://www.villageofgolf.org/community/page/americans-disabilities-act-statement

